Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Katherine Conkin - COVID-19 Gathering Restrictions Bylaw 2021 - CK 270-7 ----Original Message-----From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca> Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2021 4:09 PM To: Web E-mail - City Clerks < City. Clerks @Saskatoon.ca> Subject: Email - Communication - Katherine Conkin - COVID-19 Gathering Restrictions Bylaw 2021 - CK 270-7 --- Replies to this email will go to Submitted on Thursday, October 28, 2021 - 16:08 Submitted by user: Anonymous Submitted values are: ==Your Message== Service category: Bylaws & Policies **Account Number:** Subject: COVID Gathering Restriction Bylaw - Please Support Message: Dear Mayor Clark, As a Saskatoon resident and parent of a child that cannot yet bet vaccinated, I want to communicate my full support for the gathering restriction bylaw that will be discussed tomorrow. It is a necessary step and I appreciate the thoughtful approach you've taken to this. I also want to commend you and your team on all of your efforts to keep Saskatoon residents safe and well-informed and protect our health care system during these trying times battling COVID. I appreciate that you tried to reason with the provincial government first, but also that you have not stopped pursuing the necessary measures to combat COVID when your request was denied. Thank you, thank you, thank you! Attachment: ==Your Details== First Name: Katherine Last Name: Conkin

For internal use only:

Email:

Confirm Email:

Neighbourhood where you live: Haultain Phone Number: